
 

 

GERRISH TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

 Gerrish Township is now taking applications for a seat on 

the Planning Commission. The Planning Commission 

currently meets at 7:00pm on the second Thursday every 

other month to review land use issues within the 

Township as regulated by the Zoning Ordinance.  

Members of a planning commission must be qualified 

electors of the township. To be a qualified elector, a 

person must be 18 years of age, a U.S. citizen, and have 

lived in the township at least 30 days. Property 

ownership is NOT required. Members of the planning 

commission are compensated for their time on a per 

meeting basis. Interested residents may submit a letter 

of interest to the Gerrish Township Clerk, 2997 E. Higgins 

Lake Drive, Roscommon, MI 48653 or 

clerk@gerrishtownship.org by 4:00pm, June 3, 2020.  

 

 


